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21st March 2024 

BTEC Sport Iron Pit Adventures Trip – 1st May 2024 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity to visit Iron Pit Adventures to take part in the high rope course 
and the mini golf. Iron Pit Adventures is located in Corby and is an outstanding site for outdoor and adventurous 
activities. This trip will take place on the Wednesday 1st May 2024, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The total cost for 
the trip is £16.59 per student and can be paid by two instalments. Students will need to wear their Academy PE kit & 
trainers. A jumper is also advised if the weather is poor. Long hair will need to be tied back during the activity. 
Parents are also required to sign the waiver attached so students can take part in the high rope’s activity. Staff and 
students will travel by minibus to the venue.  
 
This trip will be beneficial for students to attend as it will be an experience of the outdoor and adventurous sector 
that we have been learning about in BTEC Sport. Most of all it will allow our students some well needed enrichment 
in the outdoors, hopefully experiencing something new. During our trip we will also look at positive risk taking as we 
embark on the high ropes, pushing ourselves to face fears and overcome them with resilience.  
 
If you would like your child to be considered for the trip, please make the deposit payment of £10.00 via WisePay by 
Thursday 28th March. The final balance payment of £6.59 is due by the 1st April 2024. If we do not receive enough 
interest to run this trip and it has to be cancelled, all monies will be refunded.  
 
For students who are in receipt of free school meals we may be able to offer some additional financial support. 

Please follow the attached link below.   

Financial Support Request Form 

  
Exemplary behaviour is expected at all times and should a student’s behaviour be seen as unsuitable before or 
during a visit, then their place on that visit may be revoked.  
  
Please be aware that students may not be back in time for the Academy late transport and therefore may need to be 
collected from the Academy on return from the trip. Please also ensure that your child brings a packed lunch or if 
your child is entitled to free school meals, we can provide this for them. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at 
shannon.sutton@corbybusinessacademy.org. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss S. Sutton 
Head of Year 10 and Teacher of Sport 
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